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Snow Crystal Project in Hokkaido

On the 5% and 6™ of August, the third WWL Consortium project was held at Hokkai Gakuen
Sapporo High School.
The title of this project was "GLOBAL SUMMER CAMP 2021", and students explored the

various themes of Sustainable Development Goals.

The program included lectures from Dr. Yasuhiro Yamanaka, Professor, Graduate School
of Global Environmental Sciences, Hokkaido University, New Zealand. Professor Robin
Kearns, University of Auckland, and Professor Matthew Cotter of Hokusei Gakuen University
Junior College.

All professors are all regarded as leading experts in education and SDGs themes.
Students learned about the importance of understanding the current state of global
environmental issues and making recommendations for the future from the professors. They

also learned about how SDGs relate to indigenous people.
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In addition, we had the
opportunity to think about urban 5
development and human P A \ P cosucron
development under the theme of =i = ‘ " 3 Questons
connecting cities and N
communities.

During the program we also had

our overseas partner schools
participate in some of the program
workshops. ZOOM was used to
communicate with Concordia
High School in Taiwan and Wellington High School in New Zealand.
Thanks to the schools participation we were able to further deepen our relationships with
Concordia High School in Taiwan and Wellington High School in New Zealand. Some of the
themes covered with Taiwan and Wellington were the differences in school life, family, and
future life plans.

Another feature of this camp was that it included a lot of group work and sports activities.



With the cooperation of 17 foreign graduate students engaged in research at the Graduate
School of Global Environmental Sciences, Hokkaido University, we were able to create a camp
that was very successful.

In addition, we had 17 foreign graduate students engaged in research at the Graduate School
of Earth and Environmental Sciences, Hokkaido University, act as coordinators for the group
work, cook vegan food, learn about urban planning from the topography of Toyohira-ku,
Sapporo, and learn about gender issues.

In addition, we had 17 foreign graduate students who are engaged in research at the Graduate
School of Earth and Environmental Sciences, Hokkaido University.

The coordinators did a fantastic job in facilitating the student groups as well as passing on
important knowledge about the relevant themes.

The final workshop in the summer camp was ‘“Tag Rugby’. We were lucky enough to have the
Hokkaido Barbarians, a well-known rugby team in Hokkaido, come to instruct the students

on “Tag Rugby’.

After two days of student SDGs in
English the students welcomed the
chance to immerse themselves in Tag
Rugby. All students enjoyed the
opportunity to communicate with the
international Students and the foreign
and Japanese rugby players in verbal and
non verbal ways. It was immediately
apparent that many of the students were
immediately hooked on the appeal of tag
rugby.

Again we would like to extend our thanks to the guidance of everyone who was involved in
our program.

Thank you very much.





